
Attendance  
Year R – 81% 3 Lates 

Year 1 – 88% 8 Lates 

Year 2 – 93% 9 Lates 

Year 3 – 91% 4 Lates 

Year 4 – 93% 

*Year 5 – 94% 8 Lates* 

Year 6 – 89%  

5 classes with less than 10 lates 

*Well done to year 5, this 

weeks Dojo Champs* 
Anyone who comes into school 

after 8:50am is marked as late. 

Please try to be an attendance

 

 

St Martin’s Stars  

Well done to everyone who 
got a certificate this week. 

Purple Tie certificates are given for 

children who embody our rules of being 

Kind Respectful and Responsible. 

Year R – Ava-Grace C 
Alexandra C 
Year 1 – Leo J & Patrick G 
Joshua E 
Year 2 – Christopher N & Joshua N 
Harvey P 
Year 3 – Quie-Andrew D & Sapphire R 
Olina C 
Year 4 – Jayden F & Eva N 
Eli W 
Year 5 – Florence F & Kylie D 
Isobel W 
Year 6 – Lenny S & Archie A 
Olivia B 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

AUTUMN TERM – Friday 24th November 

Christmas Practices 
A reminder that at this time of year 

children will be practising the Christmas 
Performances so it is very important that 

children come in regularly so they can 
learn their parts. 

 

 

Assembly 

Today,  in assembly Mr Hallman visited 
and spoke to the children about his trek 
across the Sahara Desert for charity. The 
next class assembly will be on Friday 1st 

December for Y1. 

 

 

 
Online Safety 

This week’s safety advice is about safer 
online shopping for Black Friday and 

Cyber Monday 
https://nationalcollege.com/guides/black

-friday-cyber-monday and is attached 
with this newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Term Key Dates 
Wednesday 29th Nov: KS1 & EYFS Mass at 10am 

Wednesday 6th Dec: Whole school Mass 

Friday 8th Dec:  EYFS Christmas performance 10am 

Tuesday 12th Dec: KS2 Christmas performance 1.30pm 

Thursday 14th Dec: KS1 Christmas performance 1.30pm 

Friday 15th Dec: Christmas dinner day 

Tuesday 19th Dec: Christmas fayre morning 

Wednesday 20th Dec: Christmas Mass at 10am 

Class parties/Finish for Christmas at 1.30pm 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

First Holy Communion 

Enrolment Mass 
A reminder that children who wish to 

make their First Holy Communion should 
attend one of the masses this weekend 
to enrol. A spider message was sent out 

with the times for each Mass. 

 

Open Day 
Thank you to all the parents who passed 

on news of our open day for any new 
prospective parents for Nursery or 

Reception next year. If you know anyone 
who could not make it then please ask 

them to get in touch with school and I will 
happily arrange a visit. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Y2 Christmas Story 

On Tuesday Y2 will be visiting Frodsham 
Church to experience the Christmas 

Journey. They should wear full uniform 
and the visit will take place during school 

time. 
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